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REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC. 
SPORTING ARMS•AMMUNITION·TARGETS·TRAPS 

Mr. Laurie Parpart 
311 Colorado 

ILICN,NEW YDRK 13357 
TElEPHONf C3151 S94·996 I 

January 29, 1988 

Laurel, Mont. 59044 

Dear Mrs. Parpart: 

Your recent letter that was addressed to our Bridge­
port, Connecticut facility, regarding the accidental firing 
you experienced with your 30-06 caliber rifle, has been for­
warded to this office for handling. 

We were indeed sorry to learn of your having a problem 
of any kind with one of our (?) products. 

While you did not mention a specific Model of rifle in 
your letter, we assume it is either a Model 700 Classic or 
Model 700 BDL, since you did refer to "dropping the floor 
plate". 

The recall that Remington made nine (9) years ago was 
for the Model 600 and 660 series rifles. The Model 700 
rifle does not have a like problem and has never been re­
called. 

Generally, the type of problem you described results 
from either improper adjustment of the trigger assembly out­
side our factory, from improper maintenance of the rifle, or 
from accidental contact with the trigger when the safety is 
in the "fire" position. 

If you desire, we would gladly examine the rifle to 
insure proper operating condition. If so, please return the 
rifle via U.P.s. insured to: 

Remington Arms Co., Inc. 
14 Hoefler Ave. 
Ilion. NY 13357 
Attn: Arms Service Division 
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